
Open Day 
We will be having an Open Day on Saturday, 10 September 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Prospective parents and students will have the opportunity to 
meet and speak to our Senior Leadership Team members to 
learn more about the school, our curriculum, our new A Level 
programme and discover what it means to be part of the 
Lasallian community.

Please help us share this event with your friends. Registration 
for a spot for the Open Day can be made at this link:
 https://www.sji-international.edu.my/open-day/

A Levels
We will be offering a range of A Levels from August 
2023 to young adults aged 16 to 18. All A Level 
subjects at SJIIM will be offered through the 
Cambridge exam board. 

Our team is happy to meet existing and 
prospective parents to discuss the programme, 
answer any questions that parents may have, and 
share more about what can be expected on a 
student's A Level journey at SJIIM.

Take advantage of our A Level Introductory Price of 
only RM60,000 per year for enrolment in August 
2023. Intake is in progress now.

Please help us share this good news!

CCA Fair Term 1
On Friday, the 9th September we will be holding our Term 1 CCA 
Fair in the MPH. This is an opportunity for the students to witness 
first hand what each CCA will entail for Term 1 so that they can 
make more informed choices. Each provider will be running short 
demonstrations and taster sessions as well as answering any 
questions that you may have. We anticipate that it is going to be 
an extremely busy afternoon, so we ask that you adhere strictly to 
the visiting slots in the schedule below. 

13:30 - 14:45 - Elementary Classes (with their class teachers)
14:45 - 15:10 - Elementary Parents 
15:10 - 16:00 - High School Students / Parents


